
 
 

Staff Report  

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

Date:  September 11, 2025 

 

Subject:  Appointment to the Downtown Development Authority 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is advised that the Mayor and City Council appoint Joanne Byrne and David 

King to serve the remainder of the unexpired term, concluding in April 2028. 

 

BACKGROUND:  
Following the two resignation of a board members in July 2025, an application 

process was opened. Joanne Byrne and David King were the two sole applicants 

for the two-open position on the Loganville Downtown Development Authority.  
 


